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July 29, 2022    
 
Mr. Nagi Alla 
Rindt, Inc. 
334 Cherokee Street 
Marietta, GA 30060 
Phone Number: 770-427-8123     
Email Address: nalla@rindt.com 
 
Dear Mr. Alla: 
 
This is to advise you that the award to your company for IFB B2005, Sewage Retention Analysis as shown below, 
has been renewed. 
 

Vendor-PO Mailing #103053 

Item Description  Flat Rate Per School 

1 Flat Rate Fee to provide Bi-annual reports per school. 
$160.00 per report 

                        $320.00 per year 
 
The renewed award is in accordance with the terms and conditions of the Invitation for Bid and with your pricing 
remaining firm from September 1, 2022 through August 31, 2023 with an option to renew. This award letter is 
not an official order. 
 
If you have any questions about this renewal award, please contact Stephanie Runge at 770-426-3524 or 
Stephanie.Runge@cobbk12.org. The Maintenance Department contact is Doug Roland at 770-426-3423.   We 
appreciate your interest and participation in the CCSD solicitation process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Barbara Bates, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Director of Procurement Services 
 
sc 
 
cc: Accounts Payable  
 Doug Roland 
 Thomas Marshall 
 Kyle Mathews 
 Mary Waymire 
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